
After hours works
Lindum station

What?
In preparation for the closure of Lindum station for main construction of the 
accessibility upgrade, Queensland Rail’s project team will undertake after hours 
activities throughout the station precinct.

When?

Overnight works will be undertaken on Sunday 21 January 2024, from 6pm 
until 5am the next day.

Sunday night’s rail services will be unaffected by these activities. 

Lindum station will close to customers from Monday 22 January and the 
upgraded station will reopen in the second half of 2024. During the station 
closure alternative transport (shuttle bus) will operate between Lindum and 
Wynnum North stations to connect customers with rail services.

Where? Works will occur throughout the Lindum station precinct, including platforms, 
station carparks and rail corridor.

Impacts

Operation of machinery 
and equipment and the 
movement of trucks and 
vehicles with flashing lights 
and reversing beepers

Presence of project 
personnel and installation 
of temporary fencing

After hours 
activities

Lighting towers 
at night

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. Works may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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